
Bath Elementary School 

Intervention Program Description 

 

First Grade  
During the 2015-16 school-year, Bath Elementary School first grade students will 

receive reading and math interventions from the intervention team and grade-level 

teachers.  During a 25- to 40-minute time period that has been set aside specifically for 

interventions, students will remain in their classrooms or "walk-to" an intervention, led 

by either a grade level teacher or interventionist.  In this model, students have the 

opportunity to receive additional instruction specific to their learning needs.   

Student placements have been determined by beginning-of-the-year school-wide 

and classroom assessments.  If your student is receiving interventions from an 

intervention team member for the first time, you will receive a phone call prior to the 

start of "walk-to's." In addition, all students will receive an agreement for 

parents/guardians to sign.  Intervention groups will change throughout the year, as 

students acquire necessary skills and move into other groups.  If you would like 

additional information, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

 

2nd – 5th Grades 
 

During the 2015-16 school-year, Bath Elementary School will continue to use a “Walk-

To” model for providing interventions to our students.  Through this model, students will 

receive reading and math interventions from the intervention team and grade-level teachers.  

During a 25- to 40-minute time period each day that has been set aside specifically for 

interventions, students in grades two through five will "walk-to" an intervention, led by 

either a grade level teacher or interventionist.  In this model, students have the opportunity 

to receive additional instruction specific to their learning needs, including those above grade-

level.   

Student placements have been determined by beginning-of-the-year school-wide and 

classroom assessments.  If your child received interventions from the intervention team last 

year, that will continue unless you have received an exit or discontinue letter.  If your 

student is receiving interventions from an intervention team member for the first time, you 

will receive a phone call prior to the start of "walk-to's." In addition, all former and new 

students will receive an agreement for parents/guardians to sign.  Intervention groups will 

change throughout the year, as students acquire necessary skills and move into other groups.  

If you would like additional information, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 


